ATTENTION WALLINGFORD
VOTERS

The ballot boxes are now open and
may be used for returning absentee
ballot applications and absentee ballots
to the Town Clerk’s Office. Absentee
ballot applications are available from
the Town Clerk’s Office or from
ct.gov>SOTS>voter information. Please
do not place applications or ballots in
the payment box. Thank you.




